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Dear Currie,-

Dr. Alfred Tingle, a great friend of 
mine, is anxious to secure a personal interview with 
you with reference to the E.B.Eddy Chair of Industrial 
Chemistry about to be established at "cGill.

Tingle is a Chemist of very varied 
experience and has of recent years specialise! in paper 
work. He has evolved new methods and the result of his 
research has aroused considerable interest among paper 
chemists in the United States and Canada. He ir- at 
present Svlvinb prvblev"s for the Eddy 'ill which, as you 
know, makes a greater variety of paper than any other 
Canadian "'ill.

Tingle thinks that if appointed to the 
new chair he would have greater facilities for research, 
and could train men in his ideas and methods with benefit 
to the paper industry.

I see Hose nearly every day and our talk 
frequently veers to the "est. We are wondering what is 
to become of the Canadian Navy.

Tours sincerely,

1

Arthur W.Currie, 
G.C.2Î.G

Sir
K.C.3., LL.D. 

'cGill University, 
ontreal,
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